
Advisory on Bringing or Taking Out Medicines Across the Borders of Finland 

 
All Indian Nationals are advised to strictly adhere to the guidelines, rules and regulations 
set by the Finnish Authorities such as Fimea (Finnish Medicine Agency) and Customs 
while bringing medicines into Finland or taking them out. Please note that private persons 
are not allowed to send/receive medicines to/from Finland. The useful links in this regard 
are as follows:- 
1.https://tulli.fi/en/private-persons/importrestrictions/medicines and the further links 
provided thereunder. 
2. https://fimea.fi/en/for_public and the further links provided thereunder. 
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